
 

Bay Village/Westlake Police Departments 
Explorer Post 

 

The Bay Village and Westlake Police Departments are starting a Law 

Enforcement Exploring program on Wednesday, November 12, at 7 pm, 

Bay Village Police Department- 28000 Wolf Road, Bay Village  44140. 

The program is open to all young men and ladies, 14 to 20 years old 

interested in a career in all areas of law enforcement. The Post will meet 

year round and will include such topics as forensics, investigation, 

problem solving, drug enforcement, other areas of law enforcement, 

and hands on experience. Cost to join for year is $25. Chiefs Spaetzel 

and Bielozer invite any young men and ladies as well as their parents 

interested to the informational meeting. Any questions please contact 

Jim Dillon, james.dillon@scouting.org. 


